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April 30 , 2024 

Mitsubishi Corporation 

 

 

 

Notice Regarding Reports in the Media 

 

 

There have been reports in some news media regarding the sale of our shares in KFC Holdings Japan, Ltd., as well 

as the privatization of its shares. However, this information was not announced by Mitsubishi Corporation. 

 

We are conducting various considerations including capital policies such as the sale of our shares to aim at enhancing 

the corporate value of KFC Holdings Japan, Ltd., however, no decisions have been made at this time. 

 

If we make any decisions that should be disclosed, we will make an official announcement in timely manner. 

 

(End) 


